
Department of Commerce of Aggarwal College, Ballabhgarh, has organised an 

internship training under the scheme "Earn while you Learn” for B.com final 

year students of the college. A cash incentive of Rupees 6,000 was awarded by 

Shyam Sunder Mangla & Co. LLP, Chartered Accountants, Faridabad. Total Six 

students, Mohit, Harsh, Bhawna, Sanjana, Anshul, Aarti from B.Com final year 

course completed their internship wherein they acquired the pragmatic knowledge 

related to the verification of inventories and gave tremendous response about the 

same. The internship was for 3 days starting from April 1st, 2022 till April 3rd, 

2022. This internship helped in gaining experience and also put their classroom 

knowledge in a real world setting. An opportunity was provided to students from 

the college to enhance and nurture their skills and capabilities. Exposures like these 

are beneficial and valuable to students and their growth. The Principal of the 

college, Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta, congratulated all the interns for the successful 

completion of the training and appreciated the efforts put up by the Department of 

Commerce and he also emphasized the relevance of these trainings in developing 

the skills which students need to thrive within a professional setting and bestowed 

an assurance that college will make all the efforts to organize such trainings in 

future also.  

 


